



School Safety Committee Meeting

Thursday, November 15,, 2018

Meeting Minutes

- Review any updates regarding an Emergency Response System and District Communication Devices to replace CrisisGo.
 - MPS should be the determine our best options. Still interested in exploring the active shooter detection systems.
 - **Bob will ask Michelle R** about a line item for security funding measures (cameras, fobs, etc)
 - Would Tyler SIS app work for attendance? (**Bob will check with Steven**)
 - Ask Trista to check in with the Chief about NEMLAC STARS input. (**Charles and/or Sean will speak with Trista**)
- Update on Social Media Tracking Services or App for MPS.
 - Can put a link on our Web page for anonymous reporting. Steven can/will add-notification should go to Principals and Trista possibly Bob.
 - Can Steven push the MPS web site app to the Chrome Books so it's there for students to have access?
 - Who's teaching it to the kids? Add it to the wellness classes./curriculum. Charles talked about the Wellness Committee.
- Recruit additional staff members from each building to attend ALICE institute along with Administrators who have not yet been trained.
 - 5 people going to Hanscome. Try to recruit one more from GM. (Susan will reach out to GM staff)
- Create plan for after school safety and locking of buildings to keep them more secure after hours.
 - Any updates? **Bob will ask Michelle to estimate the costs.**
 - Hudson uses a parent issued card/fob fingerprint scanner to sign child out. How much does that cost? \$10.00 per card. Does after school pay or school district? **Sean will talk to Michelle R. to see she can investigate.**
- Implement a district staff parking window sticker program.
 - Clearly mark all staff parking lots.
 - Paint arrows indicating flow of traffic at GM staff lot.
 - Add additional spots? Follow up with Tim.
 - And Metal Chains for GM circle . (adding looking for updates)



School Safety Committee Meeting

- Install additional security cameras at GM and Fowler based on data collected from previous ALICE drills.
 - **Tim will get us a cost on additional cameras.**
- Creation of MPS ALICE safety training video by MHS students
 - Jen talked to John O about it. During the day as part of his classes. **Charles and Bob will meet with him.**
- Participation in the Safe Routes to Schools Initiative-
 - Bob made contact -wellness committee will meet with them and invite PTOs January 3rd
- Special Education concerns about locks in sub-separate classroom. Advice from Fire, Police, and DPW is needed. Tim has done research and will order more tools.
 - CASE kids will always lock down.
 - Health plan/safety plan? Individual and lock down plan on IEP?
- Other Ideas that should be considered:

Next Meeting: December 20, 2018 @ 3:15pm